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Members of the Committee,  
 
I am writing in opposition to HCR 3020. This unserious bill is an embarrassment, a 
waste of time and resources, and frankly an insult to each sponsors’ constituents. 
Wasting our time on their personal interests that do not represent the diverse makeup of 
our communities is absurd.  
 
There are far more pressing issues affecting the residents of North Dakota. I urge you to 
vote NO on HCR 3020. 
 
Thank you, 
Shannon Krueger 
District 3 
Minot, ND 

 


